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Dear Members,

Seminar on “Feasibility Study to Apply Safety Control Mechanism
of Korea on Hong Kong Infrastructure Projects”

12 June 2014 (Thursday)

Mr. Clint LO Wai Leung

Cantonese  

100 maximum (on first-come-first-served basis)

Room  FJ302, The Hong Kong Polytechnic University, Hunghom, Kowloon

Health, Safety and Environment Office, The Hong Kong Polytechnic University

Hong Kong Occupational Safety & Health Association

7:00 pm - 8:30 pm  (Registration at 6:30 pm)

 

Mr. Lo is a Fellow member of HKOSHA and has been working for construction safety since 
1986. He is currently Deputy General Manager (Safety and Security) of Sanfield 
(Management) Limited and leading a team of safety professionals to take care all the safety 
aspects of Sun Hung Kai Property construction developments in Hong Kong and Mainland 
China. Mr. Lo is the first batch Accredited Safety Auditor and actively participates in OSH 
such as independent safety auditor, gave lecture in Industrial Centre of Hong Kong 
Polytechnic University and China University of Geosciences (Wuhan), acted as safety expert 
in court hearings on numerous occasions, services in professional safety associations, etc.

Major infrastructure projects rolled out in Hong Kong and also incurred new challenges on construction safety. 
Korea construction is one of the leading parties among Asia in its safety performance. We would discuss if 
there’s room for the safety control mechanism of Korea to be applied in Hong Kong Infrastructure projects by 
referring to the “Benchmarking Study in Infrastructure Projects in Korea” by OSHC.

The seminar is free of charge and attendance certificate will be issued to members of HKOSHA and PolyU 
Staff/Student upon completion of the seminar.  If any non-members wish to obtain an attendance 
certificate, please contact Ms. Kelsey Tsang at 2332 9210 for special arrangement in advance.  
No certificate will be issued to those who arrived after 7:30pm.

Please complete the reply slip and email to “ admin@hkosha.org.hk ” or fax it back to the Association
( Fax No.: 2770 0542 ). Successful application will be notified in due course.

SUM Tak Yin
Hon. Secretary
Hong Kong Occupational Safety & Health Association
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